
 

 
 

P.O. Box 1000, Stn 200, Iqaluit, NU, X0A 0H0 
 

April 21st, 2020 
 
 

 
 
Hon. Jeannie Hakongak Ehaloak 
Minister Responsible for the Qulliq Energy Corporation 
Legislative Assembly of Nunavut 
P. O. Box 2410 
Iqaluit, NU X0A 0H0 
 
 
Dear Minister Ehaloak; 
 
RE:  Utility Rate Review Council’s Fuel Stabilization Rate Application  

Report # 2020-02. 
 
 
Please find attached the Utility Rates Review Council’s Fuel Stabilization Rate 
Application Report # 2020-02.  
 
 
Yours truly, 
 

 
 
Graham Lock 
Panel Chair 
Utility Rates Review Council 
 
 
 
 
Cc. Premier Joe Savikataaq, Minister Responsible Utility Rates Review 

Council.  
Bill Mackay, Deputy Minister Executive  
& Intergovernmental Affairs  
Bruno Pereira, President Qulliq Energy Corporation 
Laurie-Anne White, Executive, Director Utility Rates Review Council. 


